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In accordance with Clause 8 “Clarification of Bidding Documents” of Section I “Instructions to Bidders”, 
the OSCE would like to provide the following clarifications to all prospective bidders: 
 

Correction with regard the clarification 1 – please see below: 

 

Question 1:  The bidder requested the OSCE to clarify if the bid can be submitted in US Dollars as 
well as in Euro. 

Answer 1:  The bidder may offer the prices in USD, as an option, in addition to the EURO prices. 
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